
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Weekly Notices 

    March   29th   -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00 am 

    March   30th    -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm 

    April         2nd   -  One service at 9:30am • Lunch • Town Hall Meeting   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What:      Workshop on the Diocesan Sexual Misconduct Policy  

When:      Saturday April 8 • 10:00am to noon 

Where:    St. Clement’s Anglican Church • 3400 Institute Rd • North Vancouver 

Who:        • For all volunteers who work with children, teens, elders 

          or any vulnerable group in the Church 

      • All pastoral care workers; any who are in positions of trust   

      • Wardens, clergy, and parish administrators (to be renewed every 5 years) 

How:       Participants must pre-register: 

        • e-mail: stclementschurch@shaw.ca  • phone: 604-988-4418 

Facilitator:  Lynne McNaughton 

 

You will need to read the policy before the workshop.   

Find it here: 
http://vancouver.anglican.ca/resources/hr-screening-in-faith/pages/sexual-misconduct-policy 
 

 

The goals of the workshop are to familiarize participants with the topic of sexual misconduct, 

communicate the church’s standards for good ministry practices, and help participants become more 

sensitive about their role in creating a safe environment. 

SAFE CHURCH 
DIOCESAN SEXUAL MISCONDUCT POLICY WORKSHOP 

 



 

        

 

      

 

 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alison Watt (alisonjeanwatt@hotmail.com) is the contact for this event.  

For those of you who are interested in attending, here is a message from Alison: 
 

I have 8 people on the list to go to the Metro Vancouver Alliance on Tuesday 4 April. 

This includes Brenda, Phyllis, Jeanette, Phil, Sharon, Dora and Heather P.    

If I have missed anyone - please let me know ASAP.  I am concerned that I may have mislaid names 

of other folks who are interested in attending. 

 

On April 2nd there will be a Joint Service at 9:30am.  

Following the service there will be a light lunch and an 

important Town Hall for all members of the St. Catherine’s 

Community.  

Please mark the date on your calendar and plan to attend. 

The Metro Vancouver Alliance is holding a 

Provincial Election Accountability Assembly 

Cookie donations for the Homeless Shelter may be 

dropped off in the kitchen by Tuesday morning. 

 

 

Attention Guild Volunteers: 

There will be a meeting of the Altar Guild on Wednesday, 

March 29th -  9:15am in the Mary Pellatt Room  

 

APRIL  2 TOWN HALL 


